
April 8, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

Thank you for your April 3, 1996 letter and the attachment from your upcoming book on the 

assassination of President Kennedy.  Copies of the attachment will be provided to the appropriate 

staff persons.  

 

First, please be assured that the Review Board had no agenda in deposing Doctors Humes and 

Boswell other than to make the record of the assassination as clear and complete as possible. 

 

Second, the transcripts of the Humes and Boswell depositions will not be available until the Review 

Board has completed its pursuit of records related to the medical evidence. 

 

Third, the Review Board is considering deposing other individuals in connection with the medical 

evidence. 

 

Fourth, as always, the Board is interested in any information that may assist it in identifying and 

locating assassination records. 

 

Again, thank you for writing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


